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Lisa Cataldi

From: Carissa Koski <carissa.koski@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 4:23 PM
To: House Education Committee; Rep. Read, III, Earl A.
Subject: Testimony for H5841 - Support

Hello House Education Committee Chair, Representative Read, and committee members, 
I am writing to express my support of House Bill H5841 to protect students from racial discrimination based on their hair 
at school. All of our kids deserve a quality education and guidelines on hair and hair styles have no place in our 
education system. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Carissa Koski 
West Warwick, RI Resident 


